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Robert McKenzie

Given the information that is available and has been provided including and most 
notably with regard to emissions and its proximity to a very significant food growing 
are and in particular the only water supply that Bairnsdale has, the loss of which 
would be utterly devastating to Bairnsdale and surrounds that rely on that water, 
nor forgetting the heritage values to the aboriginal population, the proposed mine is 
quite simply and unquestionably the wrong thing to have given the extreme threat it 
would be if allowed to the environment in general and the destruction that it would 
cause while in development and operation as well as the utter and total devastation 
if there was any significant failures.  And it should also be noted that there is 
significant overreach in that some of the proposed mining infrastructure will be 
outside the projected boundary and there should be no mining activity outside of 
that boundary, nor should anyone be in any way impacted beyond that boundary in 
any way shape or form.
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